
David Joubert 

1200 Legatto Loop Dundee FL 33838 

04/08/2024 

863-899-1486 

Pjoubert1992@gmail.com 

Town Of Dundee 

Melissa Glogowski 

I am writing this letter to serve as notice of my resignation from Town of Dundee Tree 
Board as of 04/17/2024. 

I have had a fulfilling experience volunteering for the Town of Dundee Tree Board, but I 
have chosen to move to Town of Dundee Planning and Zoning Board. My last day will be 
04/17/2024  

I would like to take this chance to thank you and Town of Dundee Tree Board for the 
opportunity you have given me, as well as for the support that you have provided to me 
during my time working with you.  

 

Sincerely, 

David Joubert 

 


